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CITY OF NAPERVILLE 
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: April 11, 2024 

 
TO: Douglas A. Krieger, City Manager 
 
THROUGH: William J. Novack, P.E., Director of Transportation, Engineering and 

Development/City Engineer 
 

FROM: Andrew Hynes, P.E., Deputy City Engineer 
 
 SUBJECT: Ogden Avenue Pavement Resurfacing between Shandrew Drive (east of IL 

Route 59) and North Aurora Road 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Purpose: 
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide information on the upcoming pavement 
resurfacing work on Ogden Avenue/US Route 34 between Shandrew Drive (east of IL 
Route 59) and North Aurora Road. 

 
Background: 
The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) will be resurfacing the pavement on US 
34/Ogden Avenue between Shandrew Drive (east of IL Route 59) and North Aurora Road 
this spring.  See the attached map.  The work will also include reconstruction of some 
sidewalk ramps and minor traffic signal modifications. 
 
A portion of Ogden Avenue between Rickert Drive and Aurora Avenue will be excluded 
from this year’s resurfacing work.  IDOT is planning a separate project to add a second 
southbound left turn lane on Ogden Avenue and Rickert Drive and resurface the remaining 
area.  This turn lane project is programmed in the 2025-2029 timeframe. 

 
Discussion: 
Some advanced work for this project has already started.  Milling and paving operations 
are anticipated to begin the week of April 15th.  To help minimize disruptions to traffic flow 
and adjacent businesses, lane closures will not be allowed from 6:00 AM to 08:30 AM in 
the morning and 4:30 PM to 6:00 PM in the evening.  In addition, the resurfacing work 
from south of the Aurora Avenue intersection to North Aurora Road along the commercial 
corridor will be performed at night.  Paving operations between Shandrew Drive and 
Rickert Drive along the residential corridor will occur between 8:30 AM and 4:30 PM.   

 
Recommendation: 
Please distribute this information to the City Council in the Manager’s Memorandum. 

 



US Route 34/Ogden Avenue Resurfacing Project 

Location Map 
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North Aurora Road 
to Aurora Avenue – 
Night lane closures

Shandrew Drive 
to Rickert Drive – 
Lane closures 
between 8:30 
AM and 4:30 PM

Future IDOT Turn 
Lane Improvement 
Project 

Resurfacing 
Project Limits 
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